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Dear	Edgeworker,
If	 the	 interactions	 between	 human	 beings	 and	 Gaia	 are	 not	 making
sense	to	you,	 it	could	be	because	you	are	already	 living	 in	a	different
gameworld	than	those	around	you.
	
The	difficulty	 in	this	 is	that	the	other	human	beings	around	you	might
not	yet	know	how	to	participate	in	the	gameworld	you	prefer.	But	this	is
not	the	biggest	obstacle.
	
We	 have	 been	 discovering	 a	 little-acknowledged	 key	 to	 bringing	 new
Archan	Gameworlds	to	life	and	welcoming	explorers	who	would	like	to
try	something	new.	The	key	is	Authority.
	
If	you	do	not	have	the	Authority	to	express	new	behaviors	or	make	new
offers,	then	how	can	you	get	permission	to	be	different?
	
It	 is	not	 likely	that	those	who	are	empowered	by	existing	systems	will
grant	you	Authority	 to	 reinvent	 their	gameworlds.	 If	 they	 try,	 it	would
be	disloyalty,	heresy,	or	treason.
	
The	 hidden	 key	 is	 for	 you	 to	 grant	 yourself	 Authority	 for	 taking	 new
actions.
	
You	 have	 been	 trained	 to	 beg	 for	 Authority	 through	 being
acknowledged	by	an	external	source,	when	all	 the	while	 the	only	true
source	for	new	Authority	is	yourself.
	
We	 are	 telling	 you	 this	 because	 once	 you	 have	 granted	 yourself
Authority,	for	example,	to	Cavitate,	Contextualize,	Inhabit	and	Navigate
new	 Archan	 Gameworlds,	 your	 Authority	 can	 only	 become	 Agency
through	you	learning	new	skills.
	
So	 when	 Anne-Chloé	 and	 Vera	 and	 Clinton	 open	 the	 doors	 to	 the
Bridge-House	Training	Center	Bridge-House	next	year,	 it	 is	NOT	about
certifying	 you	with	 Authority.	 You	will	 receive	 no	 diploma	 to	 hang	 on
your	wall	that	others	can	look	at	to	think	that	you	have	been	certified	in
your	new	skills.
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No!	 The	Bridge-House	Training	Center	 is	 a	Dojo	 for	 practicing	Bridge-
House	 gameworld-building	 skills.	 By	 the	 time	 you	 bulge	 like	 Arnold
Schwarzenegger	 with	 your	 new	 capabilities,	 you	 will	 reflexively
generate	new	Bridge-Houses	wherever	you	go.	They	will	leak	out	of	you
automatically	 from	 an	 overflowing	 of	 skills.	 You	 will	 be	 like	 a	 torch
strolling	 through	 a	 dry	 field	 of	 grass,	 sparking	 new	 revolutions	 with
every	step.
	
But	 it	won’t	be	because	you	are	certified.	 It	will	be	because	you	can’t
help	causing	Archan	Gameworlds	to	come	to	life!
	
Now,	this	excites	us!
	
Love,	Clinton	&	Anne-Chloé,	and	the	General	Memetics	Team

Latest	SPARK
SPARK	241:	Authority	precedes	Agency

Agency	 is	 your	 practical	 ability	 to	 cause	 real	 things	 to	 occur.	 With
Agency	 you	 can	 reinvent	 circumstances,	 Notice	 extraordinary
Possibility,	give	birth	to	startling	originalities,	stay	on	your	Path	even
without	 a	 map	 or	 a	 trail,	 keep	 promises,	 step	 sideways	 through
Doorways	into	Archetypal	Spaces,	Cavitate,	Contextualize,	Inhabit	and
Navigate	 new	 Gameworlds,	 communicate	 what	 has	 never	 been
communicated	before,	transform	breakdowns,	and	fail	profitably.	The
ways	Agency	 can	manifest	 is	 endless,	 but	 so	 is	 the	 list	 of	ways	 you
might	try	to	avoid	unleashing	your	own	Agency...

Read	SPARK	241

WorkTalk:	Start	Your	Archan
Gameworld
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Watch	the	recording	of	this	worktalk,	and	discover	the	visionary
gameworlds	already	at	work,	and	powerful	distinctions	and
practicalities	about	'How	to	start'.

Watch

Upcoming	Events
WorkTalk	-	

Discover	The	Life
You	Want	To

Create
Thursday	Aug.	10	@6.30-
8pm	CEST;	10-30€	sliding

scale	
English	translated	into

Polish

Info	&
Registration

Do	you	know	anyone	who	is	struggling	to	survive?	Do	they	have	the
time	to	be	happy?	Do	they	have	the	luxury	of	choosing	what	to
explore	next?	No.	They	can	only	do	whatever	puts	food	on	the	table,
clothes	on	their	back,	and	a	roof	over	their	head.	Life	is	a	struggle.
	
Do	you	think	this	is	the	life	you	want	to	create	for	yourself?	But	what	if
you	cannot	figure	out	anything	else	to	create?	Perhaps	you	think	that
a	life	already	exists	somewhere	in	the	world	that	would	make	you
happy?	But	is	this	true?
You	are	unique.	No	life	that	someone	else	creates	will	be	a	perfect	fit
for	you.
Then	where	is	the	life	for	you?
Perhaps	you	do	not	live	your	life	yet	because	you	did	not	create	your
life	yet.
Perhaps	you	did	not	create	a	life	because	you	don't	know	how.
	
What	if	you	have	the	opportunity?	This	WorkTalk	gives	you	a	chance
to	be	clear	about	what	you	want	to	discover	in	life,	and	tools	for
creating	that	life.

WorkTalk	-	
What	Is	'Expand

The	Box'
Training?
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Thursday	Aug.	10	@6.30-
8pm	CEST;	10-30€	sliding

scale	

Info	&
Registration

From	polluted	rivers	and	carbon-filled	skies,	to	kids	on	anti-
depressants	and	wars	raging	in	our	backyards,	we,	human	beings,	find
ourselves	in	a	dire	situation.
	
Buckminster	Fuller	said:	“You	never	change	things	by	fighting	the
existing	reality.	To	change	something,	build	a	new	model	that	makes
the	existing	model	obsolete.”	Except	the	existing	models	are	already
obsolete.	What	is	needed	now	is	to	make	the	old	models	irrelevant.
	
If	you	feel	the	pain	of	the	current	reality	and	have	a	clear	vision	of
what	else	is	possible,	what	you	might	be	missing	are	the	tools,
processes,	and	initiations	to	bridge	the	gap.	This	is	where	Possibility
Management	comes	in.	Possibility	Management	is	thoughtware	for
Archiarchy,	the	culture	that	comes	after	Matriarchy	and	Patriarchy
have	run	their	course.	It	is	obvious	that	this	time	is	nigh!	
	
Expand	The	Box	Training	dares	to	answer	the	question:	'How	do	you
build	new	models	that	make	the	old	ones	irrelevant?'

Join

Study	Group:	RJBL	/
BLTL
Friday	11	Aug.	@7-9pm	CEST	
Join	a	Team	of	Edgeworkers,
experimenting	and	exploring	the
edges	of	Extraordinary	and
Archetypal	Domains	of	Love.
The	Study	Group	is	free	of
charge,	AND	you	pay	full	price,
meaning	that	the	way	you
perceive,	act	and	relate	to
yourself,	others	and	the	world
will	profoundly	transform.	Your
will	not	stay	who	you	are.
Welcome	to	the	washing-
machine!	

Our	Upcoming	Expand	The	Box	&
Labs
&	More!

(Click	on	a	flyer	to	go	to	that	event's	calendar	page.)

Announcements
1.	Discounts	for	the	Trainings	in	Poland	2023.
The	investment	for	an	Expand	The	Box	Training	is	reduced	with	each
ETB	you	participate	in.	Your	base	price	also	depends	on	your	country
of	residence.	For	details	about	investment,	please	go	to	'Pricing'	in	the
Expand	The	Box	website:	https://expandthebox.mystrikingly.com/
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Special	Discount:	
If	you	participate	in	2	Labs,	the	second	Lab	has	a	30%	discount	of
your	base	price	(which	depends	on	your	country	of	residence,
which	is	the	same	as	for	ETB).
If	you	participate	in	3	Labs,	in	addition	to	the	30%	discount	on
the	2nd	Lab,	the	3rd	Lab	is	discounted	75%	off	your	base	price.

All	prices	excluded	accommodation	and	food,	which	is	cheap	and
shared	among	the	participants.
	
2.	Change	of	date	AND	location	for	the	Archiarchy	Maker	Fair.
The	Archiarchy	Maker	Fair	will	now	take	place	from	the	16-20	October
2023	in	Portugal	(Comporta,	south	of	Lisbon).	More	information	and
registration:	https://archiarchymakerfair.mystrikingly.com/fair-2023

Warsaw,	Poland	-	August/September	2023

South	Lisbon,	Portugal	-	October	2023

Women's	Lab:	Women	of
Earth
with	Anne-Chloé	Destremau	
&	Vera	Franco
	
This	is	an	invitation	for	us,	dear	women
companions,	to	be	among	friends	who
demand	and	require	that	we	respect	and
dignify	ourselves.	
	
There	are	so	many	domains	for	us
Women,	to	building	matrix	and	initiate
ourselves	into	the	Power	and	the
Responsibility	of	Being	Women	at	the
Edge	of	Chaos.
	
This	every-unfolding	collaboration	and
invention	causes	Archiarchal	Women's
Culture	to	already	exist	in	the
morphogenetic	field	of	Gaia's	Earth.

More	information	here:
https://www.annechloedestremau.org/arc
hiarchal-woman
Registration	here.

Archiarchy	Marker	Fair
with	Anne-Chloé	Destremau,
Clinton	Callahan	&	Vera	Franco
	
The	Archiarchy	Maker	Fair	is	a	five-day
creative-collaboration	skill-building
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space.	Archiarchy	comes	alive	through
inventing	the	gameworlds	through	which
regenerative	cultures	thrive	on	Earth.
Those	who	make	Gaian	Gameworlds	are
Makers.

Chaordic	creative	collaboration	will
happen,	simultaneously	in	three	main
creation	spaces	and	myriads	of	individual
interactions.	

More	information	&	Registration	on	the
Archiarchy	Maker	Fair	website.	

Tierramor,	Costa	Rica	-	January	2024

Possibility	Creation	Village
Ask	for	and	give	Possibility,	share	your
research,	and	celebrate	your	gold.	Great
collaborations	and	projects	were	born
there.	Join	at	this	link:
https://t.me/+ViEuN7pEHlcSDlCv

Possibility	Management
Events
Have	access	to	the	latest	PM-related
Events	by	Possibilitators	from	around	the
world	as	well	as	offering	your	own	Events
where	you	deliver	your	Nonmaterial
Value.	Join	at	this	link:
https://t.me/+8fJY9XlnYdkwNTRi
Emotional	Healing
Collaboration
A	thriving	gateway	platform	to	ask	for,
provide,	and	witness	Emotional	Healing
Processes	at	any	time	of	day	or	night
thanks	to	the	global	Team	of	EHP
Spaceholders.	Join	at	this	link:
https://t.me/+COzXWiD1vPxhMmIx

All	ETB	&	Lab	Calendar
Expand	The	Box,	Possibility	Lab,
Feelings	Practitioners	Lab,	Intimacy
Journeyer	Lab,	Heal	From	School	Lab,
Vision	Quest	Lab...
Find	the	Training	you	need	in	your	area!
Link:
https://possibilitymanagement.org/calen
dar/

All	Online	&	Offline
Events
WorkTalks,	Workshops,	Rage	Clubs,
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Fear	Clubs,	Study	Groups,	PTeams,	...
Get	electrified!	With	other	Possibiliators!
Around	the	world!
Link:
https://teamup.com/ksv2xq34sxiagcuei1
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